August 15, 2009

Mr. Andrew Manard;

Dear Sir,

I understand that Mr. William Turney wants to retire from the Bunker Hill Fire Protection
Board. I am very interested in becoming a trustee of the board. I am a resident of the Fire
District and of Macoupin County.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

/i‘%i m

William Wittkamp




August 17, 2009

Mr. Andrew Manar

Macoupin County Board Chairman
215 S. East Street

Carlinville, IL 62626

RE: Appointment as Trustee of the Virden
Fire Protection District

Dear Mr. Manar:

I, Gary Marsaglia, would appreciate your consideration for the
appointment to Trustee for the Virden Fire Protection District. | have
served on the Virden Fire Department since 1988 with the last five
years serving as Captain.

| have lived in the Virden area all my life, serving my community
as a volunteer firefighter and also have served on the Prairieland

Ambulance Squad.

I would sincerely appreciate you placing my name for
consideration for the position of Trustee of the Virden Fire Protection
District. If | am appointed as Trustee, | will resign my position as a
volunteer firefighter/Captain for the Virden Fire District.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me
at my home at 217-965-4248 or my cell phone 217-652-2871. Thank

you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Gary Marsaglia
104 S. Henderson Street
Virden, IL 62690



